
Achen-Gardner Construction was ranked #6 in 
the 2014 Ranking Arizona: The Best of Arizona 
Business “Construction Companies: Heavy” 
category. Visit our website to see how you can 
vote for the 2015 rankings.

An article about Achen-Gardner’s 25th 
Anniversary was featured in the March 7 issue 
of Arizona Builder’s Exchange (AZBEX). Read the 
article on our website.

The 63rd Roads and Streets Conference 
will be held at the JW Marriott Starr 
Pass Resort & Spa in Tucson on April 
16-17. Achen-Gardner will be hosting 
the Closing Reception and Trade Show 
Drawing on  Thursday, April 17 from 
5:15 - 6:30 P.M. in the Arizona Ballroom 
Foyer and Ania Terrace. Since it is our 
company’s 25th anniversary this year, 
we are planning something special. 
Visit the ACEC Arizona website for more 
information.

Achen-Gardner’s Anniversary 
Featured in AZBEX Join Us at the 2014 Roads  

& Streets Conference

Achen-Gardner’s South Chandler Wastewater Force Main, Water Transmission Main, and Lift Station 
Project won a 2013 Build Arizona Award in the Public New Construction, CMAR (Metro) – Municipal 
Utilities projects over $10 million category. Members of the project team will accept the award 
during the Arizona Chapter Associated General Contractors Annual Awards Banquet at the Arizona 
Biltmore Resort & Spa in Phoenix on April 11. Visit our website for more information.
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25TH ANNIVERSARY FACT

City of Chandler FM/TM/Lift Station  
Project Wins 2013 Build Arizona Award

Achen-Gardner Construction 
is an industry leader in 
completing projects that 
require a qualifications-based 
selection. These projects utilize 
the Construction Manager at 
Risk (CMAR), Design-Build, and 
Job Order Contracting delivery 
methods. Our first qualifications-
based project was the 79th Ave. 
Park and Ride Upgrade CMAR 
for the City of Phoenix. This 
project was constructed in 2002 
and included the installation 
of 350 prefabricated parking 
shade canopies, construction 
of a security substation, and 
installation of new lighting and 
video surveillance systems.

BEFORE

AFTER

An article about Achen-Gardner’s Northsight 
Boulevard Extension Project was featured in the 
March issue of the Arizona Chapter American 
Public Works Association (APWA) Newsletter. 
Read the article on our website.

Northsight Boulevard 
Extension Project Featured In 
Arizona APWA Newsletter
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